
Happy New Year Wildcats!!! 

 

I am so excited to begin this new year with you as we move towards the end of the quarter 
(the last day is Friday, January 19 an early release day) and begin the second semester 
(Tuesday, January 23). I encourage all Wildcats to keep striving for success and ensuring we 
are better than we were yesterday. 

We begin this year as busy as we ended last year!!! Our volleyball season continues this 
month – and we wish both teams the best of luck. Flag football tryouts will be held on 
January 9, 10, and 11. 

Course selection cards will be distributed to current 6th and 7th graders on Tuesday, 
January 9 (through social studies classes). They are due back on Friday, January 12. It is 
important that they are returned on time as the spots in our electives fill up fast!! Come out 
to the Great Glen Expo on Thursday, January 11 from 5pm – 7pm and learn more about the 
many exciting electives we offer here at The Glen, as well as our numerous clubs, 
organizations, and teams. This is a great opportunity to meet and join our PTO – their 
monthly meeting will begin at 6pm. The FGMS PTO is amazing, and we encourage you to 
participate. We also encourage you to stop by the media center to view our amazing history 
students work for the 2024 History Fair. 

Our next family event will be held on Tuesday, January 30 from 5pm – 7pm – come learn 
about our ELL and/or ESE programs here at The Glen, as well as celebrate our students and 
their entries in the 2024 Literary Fair. 

After school tutoring will continue throughout the month of January, and we will be adding a 
session on Saturday, January 27 from 9am – 12pm (transportation is not provided). All 
permission forms must be turned in for students to participate. 

The next Paws at the Glen will be held on Friday, January 19 at 12pm. Come out for coffee 
and conversation with me about safety and security. Our monthly SAC and SAF meeting will 
be held on January 25 at 8:35am in the media center. We encourage all families to join us.  

Students, remember to always follow the Glen House Rules and show your school 
pride: Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe 
 
Make good choices and be kind to everyone! 



 

Here’s to a great year of learning and growth. 

 

Dr. Claire Norris 

Proud Principal, Forest Glen Middle School 

We are unique, we are learners, we are Wildcats….#ThisIsUs #HearUsRoar 
 

 

 

 


